
Dear Stoughton PC 

Thank you for the recent contact 

I can advise you that the site was assessed and a response was provided to you previously on this 

matter – please see attached e mail for information. 

At this time the traffic calming measures are suitable and fit for purpose with no associated defects. 

A work instruction has been raised for a refreshing of all white lining at the junction, in order to raise 

awareness of the safety concerns, and these works will be programmed when resources become 

available. 

As such no further repair works are scheduled at this time and we will continue to monitor the area 

in line with policy and statutory requirements. 

I hope this helps 

Regards 

David Cox 

Inspection Manager 

Highway Control 

Leicestershire County Council 

 


